
From: Soura, Christian
To: Peters, Hal <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/28/2012 11:12:41 AM
Subject: FW: Letters

Attachments: BCB Decision (v2).doc
Immigration (v2).doc

 
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2012 10:48 AM

To: Baker, Josh

Subject: RE: Letters
 
                I tracked changes.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Baker, Josh 

Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2012 9:50 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Letters
 
BCB decision is the personnel issue and the Immigration letter is worth looking at, but discussing.  There are a fair 
amount of folks that receive these letters from us a few times a year because some lobbyist auto-sends letters to our 
fax.  These are the highest volume of letters.
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